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Brian Schultz

From: Kate Hamrick
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 4:38 PM
To: Judy Harlow; Elisabeth Draper; Tripp Coston; Walter Trierweiler; Jennifer Crawford; 

Cindy Muir; Apryl Lynn; Braulio Baez; Mark Futrell; CLK - Agenda Staff; Commissioners 
& Staffs; Keith Hetrick; Mary Anne Helton; Jacqueline Moore; Asha Maharaj-Lucas; Kate 
Hamrick

Subject: APPROVED: Request for Oral Modification to Item 12 on the October 3, 2019, Agenda

Please see the approved oral modification for Item 12: Docket No. 20190076‐EI. 
 
Kate Hamrick 
Executive Assistant to  
Mark Futrell 
Deputy Executive Director: Technical 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850‐413‐6304 
 

From: Braulio Baez  
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 4:36 PM 
To: Judy Harlow 
Cc: Mark Futrell; Asha Maharaj-Lucas; Kate Hamrick; Elisabeth Draper; Tripp Coston; Walter Trierweiler 
Subject: Re: Request for Oral Modification, Docket 20190076-EI 
 

Approved. Thank you. 
 
 
 
Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device 
 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: Judy Harlow <JHarlow@PSC.STATE.FL.US>  
Date: 9/26/19 4:35 PM (GMT-05:00)  
To: Braulio Baez <BBaez@PSC.STATE.FL.US>  
Cc: Mark Futrell <MFutrell@PSC.STATE.FL.US>, Asha Maharaj-Lucas <AMaharaj@psc.state.fl.us>, Kate 
Hamrick <KHamrick@psc.state.fl.us>, Elisabeth Draper <EDraper@PSC.STATE.FL.US>, Tripp Coston 
<TCoston@PSC.STATE.FL.US>, Walter Trierweiler <wtrierwe@psc.state.fl.us>  
Subject: Request for Oral Modification, Docket 20190076-EI  
 
Staff requests approval for an oral modification to Item 12, Docket 20190076-EI -- Petition for approval of 
revised underground residential distribution tariffs, by Duke Energy Florida, LLC, currently scheduled for the 
October 3, 2019 Agenda. Staff’s proposed modification corrects the effective date of the proposed tariff. This 
change does not alter staff’s recommended approval of the utility’s proposed URD tariff rates. The request is a 
result of the cancelation of the September 5, 2019 Agenda Conference due to Hurricane Dorian. 
  
Staff proposes the following modifications: 
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Issue 1:  

 Should the Commission approve Duke's proposed URD tariffs and associated charges? 

Recommendation:  

 Yes, the Commission should approve Duke’s proposed URD tariffs and associated charges, as shown in
Attachment A, effective September 5 October 3, 2019. (Draper, Coston) 
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Conclusion 
Staff has reviewed Duke’s proposed URD tariffs and associated charges, its accompanying work papers, and its
responses to staff’s data request. Staff believes the proposed URD tariffs and associated charges are reasonable.
Staff recommends approval of Duke’s proposed URD tariffs and associated charges as shown in Attachment A,
effective September 5 October 3, 2019. 

  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Judy 
3‐6842 
  
  




